
 

 
 

 

           

           

 

         Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2021/11                                                                            April 08, 2021 

Relaxation in Annual Fee for the Year 2021 

 

This is in continuation with Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2021/01 dated January 04, 2021.  

 

All PMEX Trading Right Entitled Certificate (TREC) Holders are informed that PMEX Board of Directors has decided 

to reduce the amount of Annual Fee for the year 2021 to PKR 50,000 from PKR 75,000 for all those TREC Holders who 

clear all outstanding dues by May 31, 2021. 

 

We will inform each TREC Holder about the detail of outstanding dues separately. 

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 111-11-

PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
 

 

Zahid Mansoor Ali 

Chief Business Officer 

 

 

  

 
 

mailto:support@pmex.com.pk

